

March Newsletter





7th Grade Field Trip

School will be closed March 18th-22nd for spring break!



Student of the Month Casey Moss

<u>Classroom Supplies</u> <u>Needed</u>

- Tissues
- Dry erase markers
 - Pencils and Pens
- Large Pink Erasers
 - Folders

When	March 8th
Time	We will leave the middle school at 8:30.
Where	Jonesboro Nature Center
Who	All 6th-8th grade students
What to Wear	All students will receive a free t-shirt on March 6th.

I will send home permission slips with more information.

The ACT Aspire test is coming up next month. I will be sending home practice materials for your child.



Miss. Sheppard 7th Grade kaylee.sheppard@smail.astate.edu

